
NOTICE FOR THE ME/PHD STUDENTS REGARDING HOSTEL ACCOMODATION 

The competent authority has decided to allow the students to come and stay in our NITTTR hostels 

from 7th Feb. 2021 onwards. In this regard, interested students can fill up the following Google Form 

so that the Hostel Rooms can be allocated. 

As per COVID Norms, individual rooms will be allotted for every students. The students need to take 

precautions and follow necessary COVID protocol during their stay in campus. If you are 2020 batch 

student, you need to apply for Hostel Accommodation by paying the prescribed fee once you arrive 

at NITTTR Campus. 

Hostel Accommodation is OPEN for all students (i.e., both 2019 and 2020 batches) 

 

PLEASE FILLUP THE FOLLOWING GOOGLE FORM 

https://forms.gle/C7Dt2KtNuJmessCs7 

https://forms.gle/C7Dt2KtNuJmessCs7

